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Membership Committee 

 

All of us are on the “Membership Committee” 

 

We get good grades for welcoming guests who show up on their own. Greeting 

them as they enter the church, in the pews, at coffee hour, sending welcoming 

notes, making phone calls and hosting get-togethers where they can meet 

members and other’s who have visited recently. The above has resulted in several 

becoming active. We are grateful. 

In the last half of 2023 more newcomers have become regulars. 

On a recent Sunday, 10:30 at least 33% in attendance had first attended this 

year!!! 

Our challenge for improvement?? Each of us inviting friends, neighbors, and 

associates we work study, or most wherever to “COME AND SEE”. 

Act as if we believe Jesus’ last command “Therefor, go and make disciples of all 

nations baptizing them in the name of the Father, Son and Holly Spirit”. 

Yes including the Rabun County are! 
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